
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with Deputy Prime Minister to stress the need to adopt
a balanced funding policy

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received Deputy Prime of

Economic Affairs and Minister of Finance, Mr. Fuad Hussein Sunday 21/4/2019

His eminence stressed the need to adopt a balanced financial policy consistent with the

priorities of the current phase and future stages in order to promote services and development

reality in the country.

His eminence also discussed latest political and financial situation in Iraq and mechanisms of

implementing the governmental program.

His eminence stressed the need for economic reforms that will make the economy of Iraq stable

through diversifying sources of income and encouraging national industry.

Mr. Fouad Hussein presented results of his recent regional and international tour.


